
MISSION
Fostering health and well-being through diverse and inclusive recreation 
opportunities, sustainable planning, and community partnerships.

VISION
World-class recreation services which inspire people to lead engaged, 
healthy lives.

VALUES
Responsibility
Accountability
Integrity
Exceptional Service
Health & Wellness
Diversity
Collaborative Relationships
Initiative
Innovation

RECREATION DEPARTMENT
2015 ANNUAL REVIEW



Dear Recreators.
I am pleased to present to you the 2015 City of 
Fort Collins Recreation Department’s Annual 
Review.  This review will provide you with a 
look at the Department’s achievements and 
community impact.  We believe it is important 
to share our story with the community and 
to look back at what we accomplished in 
2015.  While we look back at last year it is 
also important for us to focus on the future of 
Recreation Services for Fort Collins.  We will 
continue to work on our Operational Strategic 
Plan as we emphasize and build a culture of 
continual improvement.

The City of Fort Collins Recreation Department 
would like to thank you for an incredible 2015.  
Your commitment to living an active and 
engaged lifestyle is evident in your support 
of our programs and facilities.  Recreation 
truly offers something for everyone and we 
value our role in the community.  Our ability 
to serve you at high levels is what inspires 
us  and drives our commitment to this great 
community.

We look forward to serving you in 2016 and 
beyond.

Regards,

Bob Adams
Recreation Director

RECREATION FACILITIES
What are Recreation’s most popular facilities?

FORT COLLINS SENIOR CENTER | 482,960 VISITS
The Fort Collins Senior Center is a full service recreation center for 
adults.  In 2014 the center underwent a $6.8 million, 18,000 square 
foot expansion.

EDORA POOL ICE CENTER | 406,259 VISITS
EPIC is home to local high school swim teams, club teams and the 
CSU hockey team. With two sheets of ice and a competitive pool it 
easy to see why.

NORTHSIDE AZTLAN COMMUNITY CENTER | 189,807 VISITS
Our northernmost facility provides participants a wide variety of 
recreational opportunities.  From gym sports and fitness classes to 
early child and teen programs, head north.

MULBERRY POOL | 70,489 VISITS
Conveniently located near downtown, Mulberry Pool provides 
swimming and aquatic programs for all ages and abilities.  From 
guppies to pros, all swimmers are welcome  here.

THE FARM AT LEE MARTINEZ PARK | 63,165 VISITS
A working farm in the middle of town, how amazing is that?  Down 
on The Farm, you’ll mingle with over 40 farm animals while learning 
more about life on the farm.

PARTICIPATION
Total Participation

REDUCED FEE PR0GRAM
A look at the reduced fee program.

PARTICIPATION
Total Program Participation

Appropriated Funding $190,000

Recreation Funded $228,881

Approved Applications 5,801

Youth Passes Issued 1,760

RECREATION BUDGET
A look at Recreation’s budget.

Recreation’s Funding Breakdown

Recreation Revenue $6,466,601
KFCG (Keep Fort Collins Great) $1,307,493

General Fund $889,126

Ice Programs $1,146,821
Aquatics Programs $1,130,874

Youth & Adult Sports Programs $998,744

Recreation’s Top 3 Revenue Generators

Recreation’s Top Expenditures

Fort Collins Senior Center $1,755,614
Edora Pool Ice Center (EPIC) $1,641,237

Northside Aztlan Center $979,061

RECREATION VOLUNTEERS
Recreation’s volunteers are valued.

2015 HIGHLIGHTS
A look back at some of 2015’s highlights.

BOB 2.0
In April 2015, the voters of Fort Collins passed BOB 2.0, a 10-year quarter cent tax renewal dedicated 
to community improvements. The Recreation Department projects that will be funded through BOB 
2.0  include City Park Train, Club Tico Renovations and the Southeast Community Center.

The Farm at Lee Martinez Park Celebrates 30 Years
The Farm celebrated three decades of family fun down on the farm. For the past 30 years The Farm 
has proved thousands of families a unique opportunity to learn more about farm animals and life 
on a farm.  The Farm also hosts some of Fort Collins favorite family events like Treatsylvania.

Recreation Area Managers Retired
Three  Recreation area managers retired in 2015.  The three managers that retired had over 90 years 
of combined service to the City of Fort Collins.  They helped shaped the Recreation Department 
and their dedication and service will forever be appreciated.  Thanks Mike, Steve and Peggy.


